
 
 

 
Welcome to “SCEN” The Scotland China Education Network. 

 
SCEN was founded in January 2006 to bring together individuals, national agencies, 
and associations keen to promote teaching and learning Chinese language and culture 
in Scottish schools. SCEN supports all the national agencies in their plans to introduce 
Chinese into the curriculum, bringing practitioners together to share expertise and 
good practice through network meetings, and giving a platform for pupils of primary 
and secondary schools to present their learning at SCEN Pupil Conferences.  
 
Thank you for your interest in SCEN, if you would like to be further involved in SCEN 
and keep up to date with future events and news, please complete the form overleaf 
and then return to: 
 
  

SCEN 
61 Dublin Street, 
Edinburgh, 
EH3 6NL 
 

  
 
admin@scen.info 

 

 
Alternatively request an electronic version of this form at  

www.scen.info/contact-us 
 
  

http://www.scen.info/contact-us


 
 
 
 

 
SCEN’s Subscribers’ Form 

 
We want to share our news and events with you.  As a result of the introduction of the General 
Date Protection Regulation (GDPR), we require your permission to send you our mailings. 

 
 

 
 I wish to join the SCEN mailing list 
 
I authorise SCEN to contact me with information on SCEN events at the above 
address 

 
We never share your data with other organisations. 
 

www.scen.info 
 

SCIO Registered Charity Number SCO46171 

Title  

Surname  

First name  

Organisation/School  

Position/Year  

How did you hear about 
SCEN?  

    Word of Mouth     

    Website 

    Newspaper 

    Social Media 

    Other (Please Specify) 

Email 
 

 

Date 
 

 

http://www.scen.info/

